
Village of Grantsburg 
Property Committee Meeting 

                         Tuesday, October 20, 2020 
 

 
 
 
 
The Property Committee for the Village of Grantsburg met on Tuesday, October 20, 
2020, at 4:00 pm at the Village Office, 316 S. Brad Street, Grantsburg, WI.   
   
Present: Chairman/President Longhenry, Trustee Barton, Trustee Janke 
 
Others: Police Chief Dan Wald, Director of Public Works Chris Bartlett 
 
Others via zoom:  Deputy Clerk/Treasurer Allison Longhenry 
 
Call to Order  Chairman Longhenry called the Property Committee meeting to order at 
4:00 pm.  The Pledge of Allegiance was recited. 
 
2021 Budget Prep.  The committee discussed items discovered during the property tour(s) 
conducted of all Village-owned properties and buildings and decided on which items should be 
considered for inclusion in the 2021 budget.  The committee agreed the following items should be 
considered: new siding on the yellow shed, Well #2 building roof and siding (this work has been 
completed), Well #1 building brick repairs, golf course shop siding, clubhouse tile replacement in 
the men’s restroom, plants for the Welcome Sign on the west entrance to the Village and on the 
west side of the Village Office building, picnic table repairs/replacement (DPW Bartlett will discuss 
with Lions Club), tennis court fence repair, brighter bulbs in the new street lights downtown, yearly 
maintenance on Village’s 17 furnaces (DPW Bartlett will obtain more details), caulking Village 
Office building windows and repairs to Village Office building bricks.  DPW Bartlett was asked to 
compile a list of needed items for the Village Board’s review. 
   
Adjournment.  Motion by Trustee Janke, second by Trustee Barton to adjourn the 
meeting at 4:30 p.m.  Motion carried. 
 
 
 
 
 
Sheila Meyer 
Clerk/Treasurer 


